
Mr

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

mark taylor Imarktayloruk@yahoo.com]
11 February 2012 12:48
LETTERS@TH E-SU N. CO. UK
E. Goodman
age limits

Linda Blair is wrong. Parents know their children better than censors and other
dogooders. If they're willing to let them watch or play 18 films or video games, that's
their business.
Nor is respect for rules and regulations such a good thing.There are far too many petty
rules overenforced by inflexible jobsworths.This especially applies to those imposed by
Politicai Correctness,the Health and Safety obsessives, and the Eurocrats-both EU and
ECHR. Our governments have been far too keen on implementing and enforcing them.
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